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chooses Atlantic Palace as its next

colorful place to live and play.

More exciting details inside!

Introducing...

bluegreen

RESORTS Looking Forward to a New Destination...

GREAT NEWS FOR FANTASEA RESORTS OWNERS!
We are pleased to announce the arrival of Bluegreen Resorts™

A note from Jason Kaye, Executive Vice President, Fantasea Resorts

I have some exciting news to share with you regarding your ownership at Atlantic Palace. I'm pleased to inform you that Bluegreen Corporation, one of the top ten providers of vacation
ownership resorts in the U.S., recently acquired and now manages your resort.

The first question you will probably ask is “How does this affect my ownership?” Please rest assured that this change in management will bring nothing less than a smooth transition and
a positive experience. Even better news is that the same on-site staff that you have become familiar with over the years will continue to be there to serve you. Only now, these friendly
faces that welcome you will be Bluegreen employees.

To book your reservations, pay your maintenance fees or to deposit your week, simply call Customer Care at 1-800-231-2110 as you have in the past. The combination of your beautiful
resort and Bluegreen's commitment to service will continue to fulfill the vacation expectations of you and your family.

Bluegreen Corporation is a publicly traded company, trading on the New York Stock Exchange under the symbol “BXG". Bluegreen Resorts Management, Inc., the management subsidiary
of Bluegreen, manages over forty individual timeshare, condominium, HOA, and campground associations throughout the United States and Aruba. They are committed to serving you
with integrity, knowledge, and professionalism.

Bluegreen Resorts is very enthusiastic about their entry into Atlantic City and about the tradition, beauty, and charm of Fantasea Resorts Atlantic Palace. Bluegreen Resorts looks forward
to continuing to provide personalized attention and excellent vacation accommodations.

You will be hearing more from Bluegreen in the near future about the many opportunities available to you through this new relationship. In the interim, if you have any questions, please
contact Customer Care at 1-800-231-2110. Once again, I congratulate all of you on this transition and wish you many happy vacations in the future.

Sincerely,
Jason Kaye




